October 5, 2004
Jonathan D. Amith
Department of Latin American Studies
Gettysburg College

Dear Jonathan,
The Institutional Review Board for Research with Human Subjects has reviewed your research proposal entitled “Linking Nahuatl Lexicon and Corpus in a Multi-sited Learning Environment”.  The project meets all of the necessary criteria for human subject research under 45 CFR 46.111, including confidentiality and informed consent.  This approval is provided under the FWA 00002006.

Sincerely,

Lisa R. Portmess

Chair

